
 

RSVP by Friday 15
th

 September to: 

Penny Scott (penny.scott@strath.ac.uk / 0141 548 2911) 

 

Tom Gibson Memorial Award 2016/17 

Thursday 28th September 2017 

Registration from 17.30 with presentation and reception 18.00 – 20.00 

McCance Lecture Theatre 1 and Conservatory 

 

The Tom Gibson Memorial Award was established in 1996 by the Universities of Strathclyde and 

Glasgow, with the Royal College of Physicians & Surgeons of Glasgow and the British Association 

of Plastic Surgeons, to commemorate Professor Tom Gibson, a pioneer of plastic surgery and 

bioengineering and a co-founder of Strathclyde’s bioengineering unit. 

The award was established to recognise the outstanding contribution of a young medic or scientist; 

the 2016/17 award winner is Dr Brian Patton of the Department of Physics, whose research 

focuses on exploiting the properties of diamonds. 

 

Please join us to celebrate an exceptional young researcher and commemorate the legacy of 

Professor Gibson. 
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